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MISSIONS GIVING

This past year of 2023, the Grace Bible Baptist Church of Nakuru, Kenya, gave 5,250,854 Kenyan
Shillings to missions. This is an equivalence of $34,319. This money was entirely given through the effort
of the church and does not include any money from other churches that partner in our missions program.
This was by far the best missions giving year the church has ever had in spite of a very difficult economy,
people losing their jobs, high inflation and a great struggle just to put food on the table. The church
remained faithful to its purpose. Wendy and | are truly blessed to work side by side with a group of people
who have made the heartbeat of God their heartbeat. The future of the church is bright and we look
forward to seeing what God will continue to do through them.

FURLOUGH

The work here in Kenya and the Regions Beyond continues to grow and mature. Our responsibility,
especially in training, takes more of our time and effort. Besides Nakuru, we work in many areas of
Kenya, Burundi, the Democratic Republic of Congo, and on the border of South Sudan among the
refugees. We have established training centers in each of these areas with a combined attendance of over
300. We are seeing that much of our time is now being used to train and help those as they are ready to
start churches where they can be the pastor from day one. Our last furlough was a bit unique in that we
arrived in the States the day before Covid and the shutting of everything down which did not allow us to
visit many churches. We desire to try and visit all of our supporting churches and give a personal update
on what God has done and share with you the direction He is now leading in our ministry.

FURLOUGH DATES

JUNE 2024 to.....72?27?

CONTACT US TO SCHEDULE A MEETING
RAWTOKENYA@GMAIL.COM

...if you would like us to visit your church, please get in touch with us by email or you can also call me
using our stateside number at 440-570-7245.

His for Kenya,
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And the Regions Beyond of Africa,

Robert and Wendy Mickey
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